Dear Mark Ruskell MSP

As I live in England, I am not entirely sure what influence I am have on devolved matters in Scotland.

However, I have been involved in the `20 is Plenty' campaign for streets in built up areas, especially around parks/schools where there is the greater likelihoood that children will be present.

We need to move away from the compulsion to travel by car as a first resort, no matter what the distance. Roads in urban areas should treat the interests of the pedestrian, as the priority. Public transport should be made more available, to positively encourage usage.

Yours sincerely,
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